
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Welcome to St. Paul 
Welcome to St. Paul Lutheran School! 

 

For 171 years, St. Paul has served the Grafton community and 

Ozaukee County with quality education, preparing children for 

success in high school and beyond. As you consider your 

child's future, I want you to know that I believe we are the most 

unique and qualified school in the area to prepare your child 

for success. 
                     
You will find that at St. Paul we provide our students a loving 

and caring Christian environment for them to reach their fullest 

potential.  Every child is a special and unique person created 

by God. Our method of caring for our students includes an 

understanding of his or her personality, strengths, and 

challenges. Each student is guided through the educational 

process from preschool through eighth grade with a desire to 

see spiritual, educational, social growth and maturity. 
 
Each student is appropriately challenged and prepared for 

entrance into the next aspect of their educational career. They 

also grow and develop with self-confidence, good social skills, 

and a disciplined approach to learning. We are proud of our 

students and their life-long achievements. 
 
The main thread that binds our program is the knowledge that 

every child is personally loved by God. As we teach them 

about God's love, they learn the value of compassion, grace, 

and forgiveness. We partner with you, the parent, to provide 

the education that will truly serve them for the rest of their 

life. St. Paul offers dynamic opportunities for all its’ students 

to grow and succeed. I trust you will see the uniqueness of our 

school and I look forward to working with you in the future. 

 

In His Service, 

 
Michael J. Yurk 

Principal 

 

 
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE 

 
St. Paul School exists to shape lives for 

Christian service by providing educational 

excellence in a Christ-centered environment. 


